
Myrtle Park Crematorium RFCF!\ll=Q 

MAR- 2 2020 

All, UUALHY D\Vli>10N 
GRAND RAPIDS DISTRICT 

This is in response of violations that occurred January 14 2020 at Myrtle Park Crematorium. 

Violations consisted of both {PTI No. 155-96b} No daily records of description and weight of waste 

combusted and no temperature records. 

Violations occurred due to miscommunication between a Retort Tech and the Crematory Operator. 

It was explained to the Crematory Operator that these records were no longer needed. 

We have since then discovered that was wrong, and have corrected the violations by again recording the 

description of weight and and temperatures and will continue to do so. 

We began recording again the day that the violations occurred. 

The Crematory Operator now has the correct information and this will not happen again. 

Sincerely 

Job Murphy 


